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22nd June 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

Final Update!

Thank you for your ongoing support this year; especially over the recent months when you have been busy home-schooling, it is much appreciated. We will continue to deliver packed lunches and meals during the Summer holidays so please email us if you would like to be added to our list.

Staffing Update:

· We will be welcoming two new probationer teachers in August. Miss Arlene Crilly will teach P1b and Miss Emma Busby will teach P5c.

· We are welcoming both Mrs Dunn and Miss Henderson back from maternity leave. Miss Henderson will now be known as Mrs Innes

· Mrs Harkness finishes on Friday to begin her maternity leave and we look forward to hearing about the safe arrival of her baby towards the end of July

· We will be saying farewell to some of our staff and I would like to thank them for their hard work and commitment. Good luck and best wishes to Ms Caroline Wagstaff, Miss Georgie Chisholm, Mrs Jenny Heald, Ms Gosia Szuscik, Mrs Lucy Mitchell and Ms Emma Coe
· Miss Kirkwood got married before the lockdown and will now be known as Mrs McLaren

· Miss McGregor is taking a career break to experience teaching in Dubai & to be with her partner

· Miss Kirsty McAdam, PSA will now be staying with us permanently & Mr Neil Innes will be with us on a temporary contract for next year, teaching P6b
· We will also be welcoming new staff into the Nursery, in preparation for us increasing the time offered to our children. Two of our existing staff are also being promoted so congratulations to Mrs Nikki O’Hara who will now be an EYO and Miss Megan Smith, an EYP

I have left the biggest announcement until the end – Mrs Morag Innes has decided to take early retirement after spending 30 years at Granton! I know that you will all join me in wishing her and her husband a lengthy, happy and healthy retirement together.

We have posted letters to all our families detailing the days to attend school in August and if the situation changes over the Summer, we will then issue updated information. For everyone’s safety, it is essential that you wait at the correct gate, at the correct time and I apologise in advance that for some parents/carers that means you may need to walk to a different gate if you have two or more children to bring to school. I am sorry that at this time, we cannot have parents/carers in the playground.
Thank you once again, look after each other and stay safe.
Best wishes
Shelagh K Dow
Head Teacher
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